
           PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to N.C. General Statute 158-7.1, notice is hereby given that the Ashe County 
Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing at 9:10 A.M. on June 18, 2018, at the 
Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the third floor of the Ashe County Courthouse, 150 
Government Circle, Suite 3300, Jefferson, North Carolina. The purpose of the hearing will 
be to receive public input on the proposed allocation of funds for the Economic 
Development Budget. 
 
The FY 2018/2019 proposed Economic Development Budget can be found in the Economic 
Development section of the proposed FY 2018/2019 Ashe County General Budget.  The 
budget is open for public inspection at the office of Clerk to the Board, Ashe County 
Courthouse, 150 Government Circle, Suite 2500, Jefferson, North Carolina between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday and on the Ashe County 
Government website at www.ashecountygov.com 

 
Cathy P. Barr 

Director of Economic Development 
June 6, 2018 
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